
    Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

      Business Alert           

                                                     Alert P15-2-093BA 

                                                                          September 09, 2015 
 

Wanted for Commercial Burglary 

22
nd

 District (Morgan Park) 
 
About This Crime: 

• This alert gives notice to businesses in the Morgan Park (22nd) District of two recent 

commercial burglary incidents that occurred in the Beverly neighborhood.    The targeted 

businesses were located on the 10200 & 10400 blocks of Western Avenue.  In one 

incident the offender(s) made entry by prying open a window, and in the other, the 

offender(s) entered by breaking into a vacant office next to the business, then breaching 

the wall between the businesses.  Money & property were taken from the businesses.  All 

of the burglaries occur during late night/early morning hours between 12:00am – 

07:00am.  

 

 
Safety Tips: 

• Have a working alarm system in your business. 

• Keep a minimal amount of lights illuminated in your business during closing hours. 

• Keep cash hidden and secure while business is closed. 

• Consider installing video surveillance on the inside and outside of your property. 

• Maintain proper lighting over all entrances to your business. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 

including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

 

If you have any information about this incident please call:  

Area South Property Crimes Bureau at 312-747-8273 

Reference #s HY-409616 & HY412651 


